
¡CORRESPONDENCE 
4/1/2025 
Document no. 02457-2025 

Brian Schultz 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, April 1, 2025 7:24 AM 
'JENNIFER BAILEY' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: EU sewer application Doc#20240032 

Good morning, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240032, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Sincerely, 

Brian Schultz 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
850.413.6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media 
upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

- Original Message-
From: JENNIFER BAILEY <jrbailey75@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, March 31, 2025 10:39 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: EU sewer application Doc#20240032 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

To whom it may concern, 
I am a home owner on LGI at HBBC, unit G7 and E12. 
It has been brought to our understanding that our property was excluded from the scope of this sewer project and that 
the waste water transmission line for LGI is going to run through the HBBC property. 
My family has been a homeowner at Hideaway Bay since 1992 and we have been through many situations that we have 
had to endure but nothing as obscure as this one. 
We must not allow a pump house to be built on our septic drain field and possibly close our beautiful property down 
that we have loved and enjoyed for so many years. 
We have been denied our due process. Our lawyer's letter was ignored when the PSC staff made their recommendation 
to approve the application and this is not right! 
Please take in consideration all homeowners, including those on Hideaway Bay Beach Club when planning these projects 
and the negative effects it will have on generations that have enjoyed and have paid for their properties. 
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Again this is in regards to the docket number 20240032. 

Thank You, 
Jennifer Bailey and 
Michael Lee 
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